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Backflow Recertification Process 

 

A building permit is no longer required for backflow recertifications.  
However, a building permit is still required for backflow installations. 
 
Backflow recertifications should be sent to the Utilities Department.  You 
may send backflow recertifications to the Utilities Department using one 
of the following methods. 
 
1. E-mail:  Backflow@SunriseFl.gov 

 
2. Fax:  (954) 845-9698 

 
3. Mail:  City of Sunrise – Utilities Department 

Backflow Division 
14150 N.W. 8th Street 
Sunrise, FL 33325 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Development Department 
Building Division 

10770 West Oakland Park Boulevard ∙ Sunrise, FL 33351 
P: (954) 572-2354  

Website: www.SunriseFL.gov ∙  E-mail: AskBuilding@SunriseFL.gov 
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